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sellers from having some irresponsible 
deniers holding auction sales at Vie- 
tsria Path, and to avoid the Alberta 
Livestoeh association giving encourage­
ment tn those whose method of doing 
business Is not honorable, sale dates 
wHl only be allotted to persons conduct­
ing livestoeh breeding establishments 
ia Alberta and whose method of doiag 
business is satisfactory. As soon as it 
is evident that a seller’s method of 
doing business is uot honorable, datés 
for future sales will net be allotted to 
that person, or dale of sale already 
allotted will be cancelled.

"All purebred stoeh must be regis­
tered ia the Canadian National Live 
stoeh records ia the name of the seller 
at the time of the sale, and eertideate 
of registration and transfer to the pur­
chaser must be delivered at the time 
settleaM>at ia made."
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